# YEAR 6 SPRING 1 **CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER 2024**

www.stmaryshorsforth.org

Twitter @StMarysLS18



Happy New Year and a warm welcome back to school after the Christmas holidays. We hope that you all had a lovely Christmas and want to say a big thank you for our kind gifts.

As usual, we have a busy half term ahead of us. In English this half term, we will be looking at the book 'A Series of Unfortunate Events' and a film clip. Through these texts and media we will be working towards writing poems, descriptions and narratives. We will have a specific grammar focus each week where we will look at specific areas of Year 6 grammar. We will also continue to practise the Year 5/6 spelling words and homophones.

In maths this half term, we will be looking at decimals; algebra, how to substitute in numbers and solve equations and ratio. We will also have a session each week working on arithmetic skills, mental maths and times tables up to 12 x 12.

To find out more about the other curriculum areas we will be studying this half term, please visit our website to see our knowledge organisers.

Please don't hesitate to come and see us if you have any questions or concerns.

Many thanks.

Mrs Polzin and Mrs Robertshaw





### **Important Days**

## Wednesday:

Spelling Test

### Friday:

PE lesson (come in PE kit)

# **Important Dates**

Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> January 9-10am Year 6 Open Classroom

Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> February 9:05am Year 6 and Reception's Assembly

Friday 9<sup>th</sup> February Finish for half term

**Sunday 18th February** 11.00am Family Mass

